

December 13, 2021

Jennifer Buxton
Assistant Director, Neighborhood Services
City of Corpus Christi
1201 Leopard Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401

Dear Jennifer,

At Cheniere we are proud of our long tradition of responsible corporate citizenship and we are deeply committed to giving back to the communities where we live and work. Through our Cheniere Foundation, the company implements programs to positively impact local communities through volunteer efforts, financial contributions, and in-kind donations.

As recommended by our local community team and employees at our Corpus Christi Liquefaction facility (CCL) in San Patricio County, please find enclosed a donation in the amount of \$100,000 (Check #1295) to establish a program that addresses persistent and chronic homelessness in the region in partnership with the Coastal Bend Center for Independent Living (CBCIL). This program will fill gaps and provide services for individuals with mental, behavioral, and other disabilities who are homeless or at risk of homelessness.

We are pleased to be able to provide you with this support and wish you all the best in your efforts to make the world a better place. Please send an acknowledgement letter to the address below.

Sincerely,

Wendy B. Craven

**Executive Director** 

Cheniere Foundation

Wendy B Crave

CC:

Michelle Hinojosa, Community Affairs

Enclosure